
Dear Parents/Carers/Pupils, 

Before half term all parents 

and carers will have the 

opportunity to meet with the 

class teachers in a ‘Teacher  - 

Parent meeting. Please 

ensure you have a time which 

is convenient. 

We have had a busy and 

exciting start to the term with 

many visitors including 

nurses, police, scientists, the 

British Red Cross and Trent 

Water. We are now  looking 

forward to a whole school live 

musical concert  performance 

by Wrexham Music Service on 

October 24th as well as many 

others. 

This term we have also raised 

£82.44 for Macmillan Cancer 

during our Coffee Morning 

and £73.00 for children with 

genetic disorders through our 

Jeans for Genes non-uniform 

day. Thank you for your 

support.  

Brynteg County 

Primary 

     Friday 20th October 

    Harvest Festival 
 Donations 

Please could we ask you to 

bring tins or dried food  for our 

Harvest Service; these will 

then be donated to The Wal-

lich local charity.  

Daffodil Planting 
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October 

19th  -  J3 visit to Wrexham Museum 

20th  - Harvest Festival Service. 

Week beginning  23rd October - Parents 

Evenings 

25th - Free parent taster session of the school 

dinner menu from 2.30p.m. in the hall 

26th - Break up for Half Term 

27th  - Staff training day 

November 

6th  - Start back after half term 

7th  - Author visit by Eamon Reilly 

8th - Daffodil bulb planting 11.00a.m. start. 

14th  - Year 1 visit to Wrexham Museum 

21st  - Years 1 and 2 visit to Outlook Meadow 

in Malpas 

30th  - Flu Immunisations for pupils in Recep-

tion to Year  4 

December 

5th   - J1 visit to Dangerpoint 

7th   - J3 Christmas at Erddig visit 

1st  - Christmas Fair 

18th  - Infant Christmas Concerts 

19th  - Junior Christmas Concerts 

21st  - Christmas Dinner and party day 

(non uniform) 

22nd - Break up for Christmas holiday 

8th   - Staff training day 

   Wednesday 25th October 

All parents are invited to come and 

taste the school meals which are 

provided for your children.  The 

canteen will be open from 

2.30p.m. to sample recipes such 

as bolognaise, curry,  and a range 

of deserts. Please  come to sam-

ple Di,  our cook’s tasty menu! 

We are also having a special Bon-
fire menu on November 6th. This 
will include pork or vegetarian 
hotdogs, fries, mini corn on the 
cob and chocolate brownies. 

Harvest  

DIARY DATES 

Free Taster Session 

Christmas Boxes 

We are supporting 

T4U again this 

year. They are a 

local charity who 

take shoe boxes 

full of gifts to dis-

advantaged chil-

dren in Eastern 

Europe. Any dona-

tions are welcome 

and need to be in 

school by Friday 

10th November. 

Come and Cook 

Would you like to try cooking quick, 
nutritious and affordable meals for your 
family? If so please join our free, 6 
week Come and Cook course. It is a 
practical course with only six available 
places. It starts on November 8th and 
will run on Wednesdays from 
12.00noon until 3.45pm To book a 
place please see Mrs Connell. 

We  have been  kindly donated hundreds 

of daffodil bulbs from the local community 

council for our pupils to plant in and 

around the school. We would really 

welcome help from any parents or 

grandparents who would work with their 

children to plant them ready for the 

spring.  We are planning on 

starting on November 8th at 

11.00a.m. Please join us if 

you have a free hour. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.theflowerexpert.com%2Fmedia%2Fimages%2Fmostpopularflowers%2Fmorepopularflowers%2Fdaffodil%2Fdaffodil2.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.theflowerexpert.com%2Fcontent%2Fmostpopularflowers%2Fmorepopula

